
 
 
Date:  December 15, 2015 
 
To:  Members, Washington State Board of Education 
  c/o Ben Rarick, Executive Director 
 
From:  Laura Moore, Program Specialist, Private Education 
 
Re:  Application for Approval—First Place Scholars School 
 
 
First Place Scholars School, formerly an approved Charter School, submitted an 
application for approved private school status in September 2015. All aspects of the 
application has been checked, including the certifications/qualifications of all instructors. 
 
The school meets the requirements for approval under Chapter 180-90 WAC. We 
recommend approval of this school as an approved private school. 
 
C: Dan Newell, Assistant Superintendent, Secondary Education & Student Support 
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